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______________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 

consider the information provided on Musculoskeletal and 
Orthopaedic Care Pathways. 

 
 It provides additional background information which may prove 

useful to Members. 
______________________________________________________________ 
 
1. Introduction 
 
(a) On 31 January 2014 the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee 

considered the East Kent Federation of Clinical Commissioning Groups 
(CCGs) report on Musculoskeletal and Orthopaedic Care Pathways.  
The East Kent Federation brings together the following four CCGs: 

 
� Ashford; 
� Canterbury and Coastal; 
� South Kent Coast; and 
� Thanet. 

 
(b) At the conclusion of this item, the Committee agreed the following 

recommendation: 
 

� RESOVLED that this Committee notes the reports and looks 
forward to a further update on the re-design of Musculoskeletal 
and Orthopaedic Care Pathways at the Committee’s meeting in 
March. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Background Documents 
 

None. 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Recommendation 
 
Members of the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee are asked to 
consider and comment on the report from the East Kent Federation of CCGs.  
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